


(p) 907.474.6554

(f) 907.474.1813

-----Original Message-----

From: bower@sfos.uaf.edu [mailto:bower@sfos.uaf.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2009 7:34 AM

To: Hietala, Katie

Subject: Re: FW: IDP- clarification requested

Whoa, sorry about that. If Alberto had (properly) cc'ed me on that

email

(since I'm your supervisor and I've already approved your IDP) I could

have handled this.

You definitely want to keep that sentence, since it's one part of a

three-pronged attempt to keep legitimate credit from being deflected

from

the extremely competent, hardworking techs.

Let me think about this for a little bit, and I'll hunt for you later

today so we can discuss it.

Okay, back to work! (Thanks! You really do a great job for my lab.)

___

CKB

Hi,

I received this email from Alberto yesterday morning regarding my IDP

and I'm not sure what to do with it. Juli mentioned that it might not

pass because there are certain procedures for going about adding me

to

publications. Didn't you mention that you have to turn in some

paperwork

prior to the research being started stating what my contributions

would

be?

Should I just remove this line from my IDP? I'm fine with doing

that...let me know what you think.

Thanks,

Katie

Katie Hietala

Biological Research Technician



Collateral Duty Safety Officer/Location EMS Coordinator

USDA-Agricultural Research Service

Subarctic Agricultural Research Unit

905 N. Koyukuk, 360 O'Neill Bldg

Fairbanks, Alaska 99775

(p) 907.474.6554

(f) 907.474.1813

________________________________

From: Pantoja, Alberto

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2009 11:23 AM

To: Katie A. Hietala (Katie.Hietala@ARS.USDA.GOV)

Cc: Pantoja, Alberto

Subject: IDP- clarification requested

Katie

Your IDP for 2010 has this statement "Strong desire to continue

writing

manuscripts for career advancement" under development Work

experience.

Please clarify for me what are your expectations on the request.

alberto

____________________________________

Alberto Pantoja, Ph.D.

Research Leader/Location Coordinator

United States Department of Agriculture

Agricultural Research Service

Subarctic Agricultural Research Unit

362 O'Neill Building, UAF

905 Koyukuk Drive

P. O. Box 757200

Fairbanks, Alaska 99775

Tel 907 - 474 - 7536



Fax 907- 474 - 7527, 907- 474 - 6521

Cellular 907 - 978 - 2204

Email: Alberto.Pantoja@ars.usda.gov

<mailto:Alberto.Pantoja@ars.usda.gov>

http://www.ars.usda.gov/pandp/locations/locations.htm?modecode=53-41-00-

00

<http://www.ars.usda.gov/pandp/locations/locations.htm?modecode=53-41-00

-00>

Secretary: Juli Philibert Ph. 907 - 474 - 1806;

juli.philibert@ars.usda.gov <mailto:juli.philibert@ars.usda.gov>

Adm. Officer: Janis S. Contento Ph. 907 - 474 - 6516;

janis.contento@ars.usda.gov <mailto:janis.contento@ars.usda.gov>

Financial Techician: Jill Johnson; (907) 474-1899;

jill.johnson@ars.usda.gov

This email is confidential and may contain privileged information. If

you are not the intended recipient or receive it in error, you may

not

use, distribute, disclose or copy any of it, and you must immediately

notify and return it to alberto.pantoja@ars.usda.gov

<mailto:alberto.pantoja@ars.usda.gov>


